Elsen, Nikki

#

Subject: Fw:

From: our inte [mailto:skempgn@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 9:03 AM
To: Reinhart, David

Subject:

City Clerk of Lacrosse,

I'm asking for a waiver on moratorium 8.07; |, where we own the residential property 123 So, 20th St. We have owned the
property for 40 years, and for that length of time it has been a rental property. The houses to the north and south of us
are rental properties. | thought our house was registered when | registered it with our other rental properties which are
duplexes. Itis now rented through May of 2015. It has been under city inspection since inspections started and was

remodeled a few years ago. It would be difficult to have the tenants move out and we would have to sell the property if we
can't rent it.

Thank you,
George Skemp

Nancy and George Skemp
1807 Nakomis Ave
LaCrosse, Wi 54603



